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Townsend, Erle

From: Ralisha Russell <ralishar@yahoo.com>

Sent: Monday, February 5, 2024 11:54 AM

To: DEP Rule Comments

Subject: Comment on Chapter 127-A: Advanced Clean Cars II Program (Reposting)

EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside of the State of Maine Mail System. Do not click links or open 

attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

I oppose this rule. 

 

Maine is not a state where we should run off electric vehicles. Our winters are long and cold. The batteries in our cars 

we have now sometimes hesitate to start. I can't imagine having an electric battery operated car. The cold will cut 

battery life in half resulting in many people stranded. We live in a rural area where a proper functioning vehicle is crucial 

to the well being of all. 

 

Another concern of mine is the price of a new battery or the vehicle itself. The cost of living is only increasing, we do not 

need to add an extra expense to the list. These batteries range from 12,000 to 20,000 to replace! That's almost the price 

of a new car! Many can not afford to do that when they become faulty. Is Maine going to supply everyone with a new 

electric vehicle? No. 

 

They are proven to be very dangerous. If one happens to catch on fire during a crash it can not be extinguished very 

easily. What good does that do the environment? 

 

The batteries themselves are not environmentally friendly. How do you think they are made? 

 

These are just a few of my concerns, there are many more. 

 

Thank you for your time, 

Ralisha W. 

 

 

Sent from Yahoo Mail on Android 

 


